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The Compliance Panel (CP) determined two complaints (Ministry of Health Complaint # 09-2012-01 and 09-2012-02) against an infant formula company’s advertisement published in two journals aimed at healthcare practitioners. The complainants alleged breach of Articles 4.3, 6.1 and 7.1 and Articles 4.2, 4.3, 6.1 and 7.1 of the Infant Nutrition Council Code of Practice for the Marketing of Infant Formula in New Zealand respectively. The CP agreed unanimously that the advertisement did not breach Articles 4.2, 4.3, 6.1 and 7.1 of the INC Code of Practice.



